
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 4:26 PM 
To: khan.fizi16@gmail.com; principal@yaraschool.net; Leelab@yaraschool.net 
Subject: Nursery Orientation session 
 
Dear Madam, 
 
I am Ahalya K mother of Yazhini parthiban studying in the class Nursery. Thank 

you for arranging wonderful orientation session today at this pandemic 

situation. This session was very helpful for us to understand Yara school  and 

yours teaching methodology .We are very proud about our decision that we 

choosen Yara school . The dedication and concern you show for teaching 

children are beyond words. I am sure that my child will learn well .Congrats to 

the great team. 

 
Thanks , 
Ahalya K  
 
 


